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As already announced by the Uji Administration Office, a COVID-19 infected person was
found in Kyoto University. Accordingly, about 50 persons who participated in the same

extracurricular activities as the infected were ordered to stay home.

There are four day long holidays starting tomorrow. We, the Headquarters for
countermeasures to COVID-19 in Uji campus, strongly request all faculties, officials and
students to take thorough actions including monitoring of your health (to take temperature
etc. ), washing hands, wearing masks etc. Furthermore, we recommend that you reconsider

susceptible behaviors such as parties or dinners with many people.

We, the Headquarters, are going to collect information on results of tests of rich contact
persons and take quick and appropriate actions.

We would greatly appreciate your cooperation.

Masato Shiotani

Director, Novel Coronavirus Protection Headquarters, Uji Campus



